J. MacLean

3730-20 /BV 1C18

Subject: FW: variance 6469 Bishop

From: Joanne Cousineau

Sent: Friday, May 25, 2018 9:43 AM

To: planningdevelopment@comoxvalleyrd.ca
Subject: variance 6469 Bishop

Dear Jodi Maclean:

We wish to advise the Regional District that we are in full support of the Variance Application at 6469 Bishop
Road. This structure will not impact our property in any manner and granting their application will allow
completion of their structure.

Yours truly,

George & Joanne Cousineau

p-s. We have put this in letter form and mailed it also.





